Minutes from Community Outreach Meeting
November 14, 2018

Attendance: Ron, Rogan, Andrea, Kathy, Chris, Debbie and Meme (minutes)

The meeting was brought to order with Rogan highlighting the annual report document that was included with the agenda. He highlighted the items to be changed, which included combining pages 4 and 5 and removing map on page 10. Things to look at were spotlighting the consortium and printers. He also went over the tentative schedule. One thing that needs to be addressed is the printing costs. Have to determine if similar to last year. 

Andrea went over the contributor of the month, which was Michele Morgan of Noble. She was thrilled to be chosen. Andrea asked members to look at the announcement she had included. This will be posted on the Evergreen blog. In the future she will request photos to be included with the announcement. 

A thank you was given to Rogan for taking the lead on this meeting and getting things going, such as setting agenda and arranging meeting. Feedback was requested on the best method to meet next month. It seemed that google hangouts worked fine for this meeting, so will be utilized at the next meeting. 

Updates on the I am Evergreen project were presented by Chris. He needs contact information to determine the extent of work that is being volunteered. There were questions about videoing methods and lighting. These will be asked so that things can be organized and this project can be started. 

Additions to the Evergreen website were brought up by Kathy. The outreach committee had wanted to add a newcomers section. Chris asked if there was a contact person to handle changes. Rogan stated there were a variety of people that could make updates including himself. Chris asked if the intended changes fell under Rogan’s permissions and he stated yes. 

It was suggested that these lines of communications get opened with the website committee. Kathy agreed to forward on an email to the outreach committee as well as the website committee to start the dialogue. 

A new chair was needed as our fearless organizer is leaving the Evergreen community. A motion was made by Kathy to nominate Rogan as our new fearless leader. A second was made by Chris. All voted yea. Motion carried. 

Rogan (our new fearless leader) noted that he was looking into getting Evergreen pins with the new small logo that will be given out to contributors. This is a way to show recognition to those that help with Evergreen. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The meeting was adjourned. Next meeting will be held ??
